
  Sabin Nugget
SPECIAL EDITION JANUARY  2007
The 25-Year Special Edition

Due to the lack of space in the last edition, it was pointed out that
the 25 year employee’s photos were hard to see. To correct this
we are doing a reprint of the 25 Year Club members, a little more
legible.

Marty Howard
(Material Handling
Supervisor)– 3/30/06
Marty (left) receiving his Tie
Tack from Jim Barrett (GM)

George Heath
(Production Foreman)–
 3/30/06. George (right)
receiving  his Tie Tack from
Tick Burns (Prod. Supervisor)

Joanne Yarnes
(Operations Supervisor)–
5/26/06. Joanne (left)
receiving her Pendant from
Scott Yarnes (Operations
Manager)

Eugene Rodgers
(Security)– 8/03/06
Eugene (center) receiving his
Tie Tack from Glen Yager
(Chief of Security /right)
assisted by Tick Burns (left)
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Ralph Myers
(HPO)– 8/17/06. Ralph (right)
receiving his Tie Tack from
Charlie Flickner (General
Foreman).

Dave Eldridge
(HGPS Maint.)– 9/15/06
Dave (right) receiving his Tie
Tack from John Waldon
(Maint. Supervisor).

Phil Cox
(HPO)- 10/12/06. Phil (right)
receiving his Tie Tack from
Ray Roth (HPO Foreman)

Brad Cox
(HPO)- 10/19/06. Brad (right)
receiving his Tie Tack from
Earl Wood (HPO Supervisor)

Darrell Lemen
(HPO)- 11/10/06

Again I would like to thank everyone who helped with this
edition of the Nugget.     Marty Spoor
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25-Year Special Edition- Con’t

P Steven Helm
(Sabin West GM)-3/23/06

Birth Updates
On June 12, 2006 Nathan (Security) & Sharon Hendrickson
were blessed with their little bundle of joy, Isabella Blue
Hendrickson. Isabella (below) weighed in at 8 lbs. 9 oz. (124.9
Troy Oz.) and was 20½ inches long.

On 8/08/06 at 5:30am Kevin & Marilyn Beirne (Sales)
became proud grandparents of Madelyn Catherine Beirne
(below) 7 lbs. 11 oz. (112.1 Troy Oz.) Congratulations
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Submit news for any section of the Nugget to M

Submissions for the June issue are d
Bonnie Steen  (Sabin West) has a new granddaughter, Sydney
Elizabeth, 7 lb., 10 oz. (111.2 Troy Oz.) born April 5, 2006.
Bonnie's birthday is April 3rd, so Sydney (below) was a wonderful
and welcome birthday gift!

Thanks again to everyone on the editing staff. Your help makes
this possible. Sincerely;
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